
 

 

 

 
16th November 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents                                                        
 

Lake District/Yorkshire Dales Trip Talk 
 
For many years we have taken the Year 8 children on a trip to the Lake District with the 
aim being to develop leadership and team work skills.  Next year the trip will depart after 
the Common Entrance examinations on Sunday 9th June 2019 and return on Friday 14th 
June 2019 at 4.00pm. 
 
Once again, Real Adventure will be organising and running our trip. Travel will be by 
school minibus.  The children will be kept very busy with various activities, more details of 
which will be available at a meeting we have planned for Tuesday 20th November in the 
Read Hall at 4.15pm.  It should last no longer than 30 minutes and will hopefully answer 
any questions you may have.  There will also be a slide-show of previous trips. Your child 
is more than welcome to accompany you too. 
 
The cost will be £629, which includes all transport, accommodation, food, qualified 
instruction, tuition and entertainment.  I will write to you all at the start of next term 
requesting a deposit from those of you who wish your child to attend the trip.  I look 
forward to seeing you all at the meeting on the 20th November and please do not hesitate 
to contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Nick Colman 
ncolman@townclose.com  
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